From: Oleksiak, Claire
Sent: o Thursday, February 02, 2017 8:03 AM
To: Miller, Nicole
Subject: FW: Marshall park paddling outlet
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

- Flag Status: Flagged

Public comment to attach?

From: Ron and Carol Hay [mailtoiiko chorus.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 8:40 PM

To: Oleksiak, Claire

Subject: RE: Marshall park paddling outlet

Hello Claire, Yes, if you would like to forward this to the Park Commissioners that would be great. Thank you, Ron

From: Oleksiak, Claire [mailto:COleksiak@cityofmadison.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 10:55 AM

To: Ron and Carol Hay

Subject: Re: Marshall park paddling outlet

HiRon-

Thank you for the email. Would you like this to be forwarded to the Park Commissioners?

Best,
Claire

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 31, 2017, at 8:00 PM, Ron and Carol Hay - ) chorus.net> wrote:

My name is Ron Hay and | am the president of the Oakbridge Neighborhood association. | understand
that you may be considering to have Wingra boats open an operation at Marshall park on lake

Mendota.
I think this would be a real benefit to the west side and Middleton communities, They are a very well

run operation and think they would be a good choice for this location. | grew up in Madison and have

enjoyed our lakes all my life.
It is great to hear that this may happen at this location. Good luck with this venture and | myself will

definitely be a patron. Thank you, Ron Hay
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From: Leslie Dresslér"@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 3:59 PM
To: ) Oleksiak, Claire; Park Commission
Subject: Letter of Support - Marshall Boats
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello,

I write representing the Crestwood neighborhood. At our board meeting last evening, we discussed the idea of added
services at Marshall Park. We would love to see the programming being offered at the other two locations also be offered

at Marshall.
Thank you,

Leslie Dressler



